
Rules Committee, 

Please vote for the HB2927 measure to ensure that the popular vote becomes the way our president 

is elected. The electoral college system is failing us and makes no sense in this age. It is unfair that 

every vote does not count. Many people in some states don't even vote because they know their 

vote is in the minority. Every vote should count. Thank you.  

Brian Stewart  
bstewart53112@gmail.com  
5322 SW Hewett Blvd  
Portland, Oregon 97221 
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